6/14/2019 County of Amador Mail - STR ordinance

Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>
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Terri Sweet Fri, Jun 14, 2019 at 10:59 AM
To: Amador County Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>
Cc: boneto@amadorgov.org

June 14, 2019
Attn: Mr. Chuck Beatty, Planning Director
Dear Mr. Beatty,

We are not opposed to some kind of voluntary compliance or agreement with reasonable ordinance regulations. In fact,
we already comply with most of the things listed in the draft ordinance.

There should be some kind of consideration for properties already operating legally. (the problem property on Emily Way
is not registered with the County).

But we are adamantly opposed to any kind of new discretionary review such as “neighbor permission” or a use permit, as
already explained in correspondence.

I'm sure County Counsel could come up with some kind of language to acknowledge current legal operators who agree to
comply with reasonable standards set out in an ordinance to allow us to proceed with the measure of certainty we already
have.

Sincerely,

Terri Sweet
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